
Attention Bull Shoals Residents: Rivercliff Park (left side of Clubhouse Lane as you’re going towards the 
river) 

The City has cabled off the entrance by the green building on the left side of Clubhouse Lane due to cars 
parking there and driving onto the property.  Reflectors will be added to the cables, so they are more 
visible.  

This area is open for pedestrians to walk.  Please park on the other side of Clubhouse Lane in the gravel 
area.  We appreciate your cooperation and want to keep the area nice for people to use. 

Thank you, 

Bull Shoals City Hall 


